
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian        
 
Nursery Christmas Jumper Day on Wednesday 8th December (Christmas Lunch for fulltime children) 
 
The School Council would also like to invite ALL nursery children to dress up in a Christmas jumper or outfit.  This is 
not a fundraiser, just a School Council fun day for all children and staff. 
 
We would also like to extend an invitation to fulltime children in Nursery who normally bring a Packed Lunch to 
school on a Wednesday, to have a Christmas Lunch, which is being served on Wednesday 8th December.   
 
Please complete and return the bottom of this letter no later than Monday 15th November ONLY if your child is 
fulltime and normally has a packed lunch in nursery and you would like him/her to have a Christmas Lunch on 
Wednesday 8th December.   
 
Menu 
Traditional Roast Turkey OR Vegetarian Option with roast potatoes and seasonal vegetables 
Christmas pudding OR Seasonal Biscuits 
 
The cost of the meal is £2.10 for Nursery payable through ParentPay.  
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
PLEASE NOTE IT WILL NOT BE POSSIBLE TO TAKE ORDERS AFTER MONDAY 15TH NOVEMBER 2021 
 
LUNCH ORDER: (Only complete if your child is FULLTIME and normally brings a Packed Lunch in Nursery) 
 
I would like my child _______________________________  
 
Any dietary needs: ______________________________________________ 
 
To have a Traditional Christmas Lunch on Wednesday 8th December ____ (please tick) 
 
To have a Vegetarian Christmas Lunch on Wednesday 8th December ____ (please tick) 
 
I have paid £2.10 via ParentPay ___ (FULLTIME NURSERY ONLY) 
 
Signed_________________________________ Parent/Guardian 


